
February 23, 2024

Principal's Message

Dear Hutton Families,
 
As we wave goodbye to February, I'd like to extend a
heartfelt thank you to each of you for bringing such
warmth and kindness to our Hutton Elementary
community. Your compassion has truly made this month
special, lighting up our classrooms and hallways with smiles
and laughter.
 
As we prepare for March, let's carry forward the spirit of
kindness that defines us, ensuring that every day at Hutton
is filled with support, understanding, and encouragement
for one another.
 
A special thanks to our parents and guardians for your
continuous support and engagement. Your involvement is a
key ingredient in our recipe for success, helping to nurture
and guide our students on their educational journey.

Proud to be a Hutton Hawk,
 
LaTonya Simmons
Principal

​Upcoming Events

February 28,
March 6

Chess Club
Wednesdays

3-4 PM

February 5-
March 25

After School Arts

February 27
PTG Meeting

Library
6:30 PM

March 1
Class Pictures

Important School Information

https://www.facebook.com/HuttonElementarySchool


 

February 1-29 is Black
History Month. Black

History Month is an annual
celebration of achievements
by African Americans and a

time for recognizing their
central role in U.S. history.

Winter Weather
Protocol ​



Please check the daily forecast and send
your child to school dressed

appropriately for the weather.

Please check our district website for
information on weather-related school
closures or listen to major radio and TV
stations beginning around 5:30 am. The
district also notifies families by text and

email of delayed start or closure.

Hutton will send text notification by
7:45 AM to families in the event of

morning indoor line-up.

Mrs. Snider's Counseling Corner

From Mrs. Snider
​Want to be "in the know" about the
happenings at Hutton? check out my
Counselor's Corner. I will have all the
things about SEL, what is happening in
the classroom with my lessons, school-
wide activities, ideas for home and
more.

Silverwood
Read 2 Ride

Your child might be busy reading
to earn a free ticket to
Silverwood this season.
Students must complete 10
hours (160 minutes) of reading
and document their time.
Completed forms must be
returned to the Hutton Office by
Monday, March 25th. Happy
Reading!

College Wear Thursday is an
exciting initiative to foster a college-going
culture within our community! Wearing
college gear not only shows pride in one's
alma mater but also encourages
conversations about education, career
aspirations, and the value of lifelong
learning. Wear your college gear on every
Thursday.

Hutton PBIS
Together We Can

Congratulations to the Green

https://www.spokaneschools.org/weather
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFxdcs2jqc/va6SKYbuXDyPMHCIc53Hxg/view?utm_content=DAFxdcs2jqc&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer


Swains for earning the most
marbles for last month!

Marbles, the Hawk, is sitting
proudly!

​
Upcoming Hutton Friday Spirit

Days

March 1st: Be Your
​Favorite Book Character or

Favorite Book Cover Day

Hutton Nest System

 

Our Amazing Students & Staff
 



Hutton Hawk Alumni
Former Hutton Hawks, Grace Parker and Joey Campanella, performed during a game
as part of the 1st Lewis and Clark Dance Club. It's so fun to see our Hawks grow in
their talents and abilities!

Paraeducator Amanda
with Tori, 2nd Grade

Ms. Miller and
Newcomer students

Students in Chess Club
are learning the game.

Students and Miss
Christine having a

great time at recess!

The PTG Scoop
 



Spring Fling
We need your help! May 17th is
our annual Spring Fling--our
spring "carnival"--and we need a
planning committee. If you are
interested in helping with this
event, please email us at
huttonptg@gmail.com. 

Hawk Walk
Hawk Walk, Hutton's ONLY
fundraiser, is coming in early
June, but we are already looking
for sponsors. Email
huttonhawkwalk@gmail.com
for more information or sign up
to sponsor at
huttonptg.com/sponsors. The
funds generated from Hawk
Walk fund all PTG events for the
year, as well as school
improvements, staff training,
and special activities and clubs.  

 
Hutton PTG

Website
Hutton PTG on

Instagram
Hutton PTG on

Facebook
Hutton PTG Meeting

Zoom Link

Email for more information at huttonptg@gmail.com.

 

District News
 

mailto:huttonptg@gmail.com
mailto:huttonhawkwalk@gmail.com
http://huttonptg.com/sponsors
https://huttonptg.com/
https://www.instagram.com/huttonptg/?igshid=MjEwN2IyYWYwYw%3D%3D
https://www.facebook.com/people/Hutton-PTG/100095431817617/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3091258710?pwd=akJkLytZOStxT2U4d01iWDZoWXJ0Zz09#success
mailto:huttonptg@gmail.com


Kindergarten/School Registration for 2024-
25 School year began on January 1st. Please check here for
more information about new district registration for the next
school year. Sign Up below to receive updates as your student
prepares for Kindergarten.

Be a School Reading Buddy
The Community Reading Buddies pilot program
connects Spokane Public Schools elementary students
with parents, community organizations and businesses,
bringing more adult volunteers and kids together to
have fun reading.

​Want to get involved? Contact Gina Naccarato-Keele,
director of special programs. A volunteer application
must be completed. The process for clearance takes
about 1.5 weeks so please plan accordingly. If you have
been cleared in previous years, please disregard. Thank

you!

Reading Buddies - Partnering for Student Success

SPOKANE PUBLIC SCHOOLS CALENDAR 2023-24

https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/6320
mailto:GinaN@spokaneschools.org
https://www.spokaneschools.org/domain/193
https://youtu.be/e0Z0xQzuLjU?si=EuuaPRr4Yyc-BmDo




Follow Hutton Elementary on Facebook and
checkout our website!

Hutton
Website

Thank you to our sponsors!
We appreciate you.

SPS
Website

https://www.spokaneschools.org/domain/96
https://www.spokaneschools.org/
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